Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 02, 2021, the Department of Health, Division of Emergency Preparedness and Community Support, Bureau of Radiation Control, received a petition for a waiver of subsection 404.22(8), Florida Statutes (2021), which governs radiation machines, components, and inspection. The petition was filed by Napoli Shkolnik, PLLC, Attorneys at Law.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Brenda Andrews, Management Review Specialist, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-21, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Brenda.Andrews@flhealth.gov.

Any interested person or agency may submit written comments within 14 days after publication of this notice.
